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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Wilson’s Grade 6 Team wishes you and your family a wonderful Holiday Season! It’s been fun getting to know your children, they have a lot of energy and heart.

As a culminating activity for our Percy Jackson novel study, we will be taking the grade 6’s to the Movie Mill on Wednesday, Dec. 20th to watch The Lightning Thief. This is our “PJ Movie Day”, so students are welcome to wear their pajamas if they’d like! The buses will leave Wilson at 8:15 a.m. and return just prior to the regular lunch hour. Students will have the opportunity to purchase snacks from the concession if they would like, but please note that outside food/drink is not allowed.
Cost: $5 per child as covered by the “School Field Trips-Grade 6” incorporated into student fees. You can check via School Cash Online if you have already taken care of this payment.
Behaviour: Good behaviour is expected of all participants.  School rules and sanctions will be in effect.  Should students make poor behaviour choices, parents will be contacted and expected to pick up their children from the Movie Mill.  
PLEASE CHECK ONE BOX BELOW:

My child has permission to attend the Movie Mill screening and I can confirm I have 
paid the $30 School Field Trips Fee which covers all field trips this year. 


My child has permission to attend the Movie Mill screening and I have enclosed $5 
cash to cover this particular field trip. (Partial payment of the year fee)


My child does not have permission to attend the Movie Mill and will stay at Wilson 
participating in an alternate activity.

If your son/daughter will not be attending school that morning, we ask that you phone ahead and excuse them. Regular classes will resume in the afternoon.
Student Name:________________________________


Student Homeroom:__________

Parent Name: ________________________________

Phone number: ____________________

